
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29.3.2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our Governing Board are taking the opportunity to increase strategic leadership across our 

Federation as we look to move on from the COVID challenges of the past two years and to 

embrace opportunities to positively impact on more young children across the city through our 

roles within the Early Years networks. It is therefore the Governing Board's intention that the 

following school clusters/ headships will be in place by 1.9.2022: 

 

Jakeman & Gracelands Nursery Schools - New Executive Head Teacher 

Lillian de Lissa & Newtown Nursery Schools - New Executive Head Teacher  

St Thomas Centre Nursery School - New Interim Head Teacher 

Allens Croft & Shenley Fields Nursery Schools - David Aldworth 

Adderley & Highfield Nursery Schools - Sharon Lewis 

 

We therefore need to recruit an additional 2 Executive Head Teachers and 1 Interim Head 

Teacher. Adverts have now gone to press and applications are sought from suitably qualified and 

experienced candidates from both within and outside of the Federation. The Governing Board will 

complete the recruitment and selection processes to have new leadership in place for September 

2022, to ensure the highest standards of Early Years education and care across all our schools. 

As you can see above, it is the Board’s intention to appoint a new Executive Head Teacher with 

shared responsibility for Jakeman and Gracelands Nursery Schools. We will continue to keep you 

updated on any progress made. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

David Aldworth 

Executive Head Teacher  

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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